
You’re invited to: 
• View and comment on the preferred design of the 

I-90/Idaho 41 Interchange.
 • Learn about the Mullan Avenue and Idaho 41 

intersection improvements.
• Learn about and give input on considerations

 for maintaining traffic flow and access
  during construction. 

The Idaho Transportation Department is planning 
to replace and upgrade the interchange at
I-90 and Idaho 41 in Post Falls to 
improve safety and mobility. Open

House 
Wednesday
Nov. 20, 2019
4 – 7 p.m.
Red Lion Templin’s 
Hotel, 414 E. 1st St.
Post Falls.

VISIT itdprojects.org/I90Idaho-41
CALL (208) 772-8013   EMAIL shannon.stein@itd.idaho.gov  

MORE 
INFORMATION



YOU’RE INVITED
The Idaho Transportation 
Department is planning to replace 
and upgrade the interchange at 
I-90 and Idaho 41 in Post Falls to 
improve safety and mobility. ITD is 
also planning to improve the Idaho 
41 and Mullan Avenue intersection.

600 West Prairie Avenue
Coeur d’Alene, ID 83815-8764

Your Safety  •  Your Mobility
Your Economic Opportunity

Persons needing an interpreter or special accommodations are 
urged to contact (208) 334-8119 or TTY/TDD users Dial 711 to use 
the Idaho Relay System.

Para las personas que necesitan un intérprete o adaptaciones especiales se 
les urge comunicarse al (208) 334-8567 o para usuarios del TTY/TDD, marque 
al 711 para usar el Sistema de Retransmisión de Idaho.

SE
E R

EVERSE FOR DETAILS

OCT 2019

Idaho 41 and Mullan Avenue Intersection 


